Sue Dunlop

Superintendent of Student Achievement
Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board
20 Education Court, P.O. Box 2558
Hamilton, ON L8N 3L1

905-527-5092 x2673
sjdunlop@hwdsb.on.ca

HWDSB

January 16, 2020
Dear Hess St. families,

| am writing to make you aware that Mr. Scott Macleod will be on a personal medical leave
from Hess St. School for the next while. We wish him all the best for a speedy recovery.

In his absence, Mrs. Elizabeth McQueen will be assuming the role as temporary principal and
will continue to work with you and the staff of the school to support students and student
learning. Mrs. McQueen is an experienced principal with a proven track record of supporting
schools in HWDSB. | know you will welcome her to your community.

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you for your understanding and co-operation.

Sincerely,
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Sue Dunlop
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